From: Louis Conti

To: Projectinput
Subject: Case # 4-HP-2010#2
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2019 5:27:26 PM

To whom it may concern,

This plan should not be approved. This area is in no way Historic nor should it be designated as such. This is a
misappropriation and an abuse of the designation and diminishes said designation for deserving ares.

Louis Conti

7805 E Medlock Dr
Scottsdale, AZ 85250
Owner/resident
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